
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

December Birthdays 
Ada Kennedy 
Ross Richie 
 
 
 
 

Pre-K News  
.    Learning about winter 
 

We will read winter books this week and 
discuss things we see in winter. We will 
review the letters Aa-Ii. We will also be 
working on our special gifts for you for 
Christmas. If you have any books about the 
winter season that you would like to share 
with the class, please feel free to send them 
with your child!  
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Upcoming Events 
 

Wed. Dec. 13th: Pre-k Nutcracker at 9:30 
Program (more information to follow. Mark 
your calendar. You don’t want to miss it. 
Dec. 14th: Pre-K Pajama Day 
Dec. 15th: Class Holiday Party at 1:45 
Wed. Jan. 3rd: Classes Resume 
 
 
 

 

 

Thank you to those of you who 
signed up to bring supplies for 
the gingerbread houses! 
 
 

Pajama Day 
Pre-k will have a pajama day Thursday, 
December 14th.  We will watch a holiday 
movie in our pajamas and enjoy hot 
chocolate and popcorn.  If your child would 
like to wear their house shoes, please send 
a change of shoes for when we go outside.   

Pre-K Nutcracker 
Our Nutcracker parody performance is 
Wednesday, December 13th at 9:30 a.m.!  
Please drop your child off at normal school 
time so we can begin our costume 
preparations. When you arrive for the 
performance please go straight to the 
cafeteria and we will meet you in there. 
There will be plenty of time for pictures 
afterwards.   
 


